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We firstly wish you all well and hope that you and your loved 

ones get through this current situation safely. 
  

Sadly, as instructed by Government Legislation and the Local Council 
we have had to lock both the tennis courts and the playground.  This is 
in line with all other playgrounds in the area and in the country.  We 
hope that you will appreciate that this is to ensure that we protect you, 
others in the village and those who are working so hard at the NHS to 
ensure that we all get through this current situation safely. 

 

  

 

 

  
Playground Roundabout & Fencing: The installation of the roundabout has been delayed 

due to the COVID19 isolation policy.  We don't know when it will be installed but hopefully 

as soon as the restrictions are lifted. Prior to the restrictions on movement Bruce Armstrong 

kindly sorted out the fencing in the playground for which we are very grateful. 
 

  

 

  

STATUS OF PAVILION RENOVATION: The building tender responses will be reviewed by 

the Trustees early this month and we very much hope that we can give the go ahead to 

one builder to start Phase One of the pavilion renovation which is the changing 

rooms.  Obviously when they can start is very much dependant on the current crisis we 

face and when restrictions on movement will be lifted.  We have no intention of putting 



 

people at risk for this project. 

We are continuing to apply for grants to ensure we can pay for the full renovation but as 

you can imagine lots of grant applications are either on hold or being redirected to more 

pressing matters we are however hopeful that we will have a newly renovated pavilion this 

year. 
 

  

 

The Woodland Playground Status; we are currently weeding this area and very much 

hope to be able to have the equipment and plants in place by the end of the year but this is 

dependent on the funds being available and planning if required being granted.  We will 

however do all we can to make this happen. 

  
 

  

More information is available on the IMPFT website at impft.co.uk 
Stay safe 

 

   

 


